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COLLECTION BOX for the
Offertory Collections: 2013


Sunday 25th August 2013


Envelopes:                 £ 596.50


Loose:                        £ 229.00


Standing Orders:      £ 662.50


Your generosity enable us to pay the parish bills. Thank you!





JUST MOVED in to the  PARISH?


Welcome. Please register by completing a registration form from the office. 


   PLANNED GIVING (OFFERING) 


It is deciding how much of your income to regularly give to the work of your Parish. This will help us budget for the years ahead. 








62 Eden Grove, Holloway N7 8EN


Phone: 020 7607 3594  Fax:     020 7607 1867


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:holloway@rcdow.org.uk" ��holloway@rcdow.org.uk�


      www.sacredheartholloway.org.uk


        Parish Priest: Fr.Gideon Wagay


         Parish Office opening times for Admin during  Wednesday & Friday : 10:00- 5:00pm. Please email your queries.


 















































             STANDING ORDER 


It is not always possible to attend Mass in your own parish every week, like when you’re on holiday. The most effective way to give is via a standing order from your bank account. All you need to do is fill in our Planned Giving Form, sign it, and return it to the office.


    PLANNED GIVING ENVELOPES 2013    Gift Aid?  It’s worth it!


It is important to gift aid your offering to the church (envelopes or standing order). This means that the government will top up your offering by 25p for every £1. at no extra expense to you, the giver. You have to be a UK taxpayer to qualify and you have to fill in a declaration form. For more information, please call the office or ask Fr. Gideon


  





The Voice of Eden Grove








      Church of the


Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
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TWENTY SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME


1st  SEPTEMBER 2013








MASS TIMES & INTENTIONS THIS WEEK








Sunday 1st September





22nd Sunday in    Ordinary Time�
(6.00pm:


 Sat. Vigil Mass)





8:30 AM





11:00 AM�
Teriote & Reyes Family – Intentions





Margaret Dorrian – R.I.P





Onorina Molinari – R.I.P�
�
Monday 2nd September


Twenty-Second Week of Year I�



9:15am Mass       �



Carmelita Cerezo – R.I.P�
�
Tuesday 3rd September �



No Mass�
�
�
Wednesday 4th September St Cuthbert, Bishop�



9:15am Mass       �



George Hollis – R.I.P�
�
Thursday 5th September


�
 9:15 am Mass


�



Sir Harold Hood R.I.P.�
�
Friday 6th September


Feria�



9:15am  Mass�



Deceased Members of Sts. Michael &Martin Church�
�
Saturday 7th September �



11 – 12 noon





6:00pm: (Sat. Vigil Mass) �



Confession or by appointment





Rochelle Edwards �
�



 Sunday 8th September





23rd Sunday in    Ordinary Time





Collection for Racial Justice�






8:30 AM





10:15 AM








12:00 PM�



Private Intentions





Joseph Pong and Scholastica Moon – R.I.P





Paul John Arakal – R.I.P�
�






The Deep End. “Humility & Hospitality”





   Jesus is at table eating and drinking more times in Luke than in any of the other Gospels. In today’s Gospel Jesus is at the house of one of the Pharisees for a Sabbath meal. The parable which Jesus tells them concerns humility as he watched the guests take the places of honour at the table. The host in the parable is obviously the insightful one, one who is able to expose phoniness in the community. This doesn’t always have to be a negative, sometimes we need people like that to show us our weaknesses, to help us grow. In today’s world real humility can be interpreted as low self-esteem or even a false humility. Archbishop of Canterbury William Temple said, ‘Humility does not mean thinking less of yourself than of other people, nor does it mean having a low opinion of your own gifts. It means freedom from thinking about yourself at all.’


   Hospitality to the stranger is the next topic of conversation as Jesus urges those present to invite, not those who are known to them, but those who are poor, crippled in some way. Real hospitality is the second lesson of this story, to invite people in and to do so without expecting reward. Through real hospitality to the stranger, humility is there.


   ‘If we only pride ourselves on our service record and nothing more, we end up going wrong… We have to be humble, but with real humility, from head to toe.’ POPE FRANCIS                                                                                     � HYPERLINK "mailto:J.Mellett@Intercom" �J.Mellett@Intercom�


                     SUNDAY  8th SEPTEMBER 


 We are back to normal Sunday Mass schedules next Sunday. Masses will be: 6:00pm (Sat. Vigil Mass), Sunday at 8;30am, 10:15am and 12:00Noon.  Also announcing the annual second collection for Racial Justice Sunday. 











       


              


                     


                       





CREATION TIME @intercom





Celebrate Creation Time!


Every year churches throughout the world celebrate Creation Time from 1 September to 4 October. This year’s theme is ‘Water Justice’ and there are many excellent resources on the Churches Together in Britain and Ireland website – � HYPERLINK "http://www.ctbi.org.uk" �www.ctbi.org.uk�. These include sermons, liturgies, prayers and background information of the theme. You will also find good resources on � HYPERLINK "http://www.arocha.org" �www.arocha.org� and � HYPERLINK "http://www.ecen.org" �www.ecen.org�.


   Eco-Congregation Ireland encourages churches in Ireland to participate in this celebration of God’s Creation and to consider ways in which you can ‘green’ your church – through worship, lifestyle, community outreach and contact with the developing world. See � HYPERLINK "http://www.ecocongregationireland.com" �www.ecocongregationireland.com� for more details.





     DOWRY OF MARY PILGRIMAGE,


Walsingham Sunday 8th September 2013


Led by; Rt. Rev. Keith Newton. Preacher is Rt. Rev. Abbot Joseph Delargy. From 11:30-3:15. See poster in porch.





RETROUVAILLE:


Offers a lifeline to troubled marriages. Backed by prayer, this programme has healed and turned around thousands of marriages on the brink of collapse and even brought divorced couples back together again.


The next programme starts on the 27th – 29th September 2013. Don’t miss this lifeline if your marriage is painful – visit: � HYPERLINK "http://www.retrouvaille.org.uk" �www.retrouvaille.org.uk� or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:info@retrouvaille.org.uk" �info@retrouvaille.org.uk� or call or text 0797 388 0443 in complete confidence.





DAY WITH MARY


Saturday, 14th September, St. Mary Magdalen  (Whetstone)



































Union of Catholic Mothers (UCM)


18th -26th November 2013: 3rd Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Holy Land. Led by Bishop Hopes and guided by  Fr. John Farrell OP. Galilee-Bethlehem-Jerusalem £1495 sharing, £298 single supplement.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:geralddaly@rcdow.org.uk" �geralddaly@ Contact Gerald Daly 02077989173; rcdow.org.uk� or Gill at Tangney Tours: 01732 886666. See poster in porch.





 








SUMMER IS COMING TO AN END… and we will begin a new school year… how about considering your involvement and participation in the activities of the parish?.. there are many ways and opportunities to become an engaged parishioner?





VOLUNTEER MINISTRY AND PARISH LIFE ACTIVITIES


Parish volunteers contribute in many ways to the pastoral life of their parish communities. Different from volunteers who donate time or money to secular charitable or professional organisations, a parish volunteer’s service or ministry is intimately connected to their faith. By baptism, all are called to participate in the life of Christ. Volunteers use their God-given gifts in loving service to bring the Spirit of the Living Christ to the members of the parish communities and the world beyond.


How about in the area of Catechesis?     Becoming a Catechist? 


         Training will be given.





Preparing children for First Holy Communion?


ISLINGTON


Saturday, 7th September


Time: 7:00pm


Venue: St. John the Evangelist 


39 Duncan Terrace N1 8AL


For more information please phone 0207 798 9150 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:catadmin@rcdow.org.uk" �catadmin@rcdow.org.uk� or ask   Fr. Gideon


The parish  welcomes volunteers for:


Catechists to prepare parents for Infant Baptism.


Catechists to prepare teenagers for Confirmation.


Catechists to lead Liturgy of the Word for children


TRAINING WILL BE GIVEN


Please ask Fr. Gideon for more information or Email: Holloway@rcdow.org.uk



























































































































































“DAY FOR LIFE”





In a special message to Catholics across Britain and Ireland for the annual Day for Life, Pope Francis has emphasised the need to care for life from conception to natural end.


In his message, he says that all life has inestimable value ‘even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.’


He has promised his prayers that ‘Day for Life will help to ensure that human life always receives the protection that it is due.’


Over half-a-million leaflets have been sent to parishes in England and Wales in readiness for Day for Life – Sunday, 28 July.


The theme of the Day is ‘Care for Life – It’s Worth It’ taken from a homily preached by Cardinal Bergoglio in 2005 during a Mass in honour of the protector of Pregnant Women, Saint Raymond Nonnatus.


Within this homily, the now Pope Francis said:


“All of us must care for life, cherish life, with tenderness, warmth… to give life is to open (our) heart, and to care for life is to (give oneself) in tenderness and warmth for others, to have concern in my heart for others.


“Caring for life from the beginning to the end. What a simple thing, what a beautiful thing… So, go forth and don’t be discouraged. Care for life. It’s worth it.”


This year’s Day for Life focuses on care for unborn children and their mothers; care for people who are elderly and care for those who are suicidal and their families.


One of its key aims is to build an environment of compassion and care that nurtures and sustains life, even in the most challenging of human events and personal circumstances.





Message from Pope Francis to Catholics in Ireland, Scotland, England and Wales


“Calling to mind the teaching of Saint Irenaeus that the glory of God is seen in a living human being, the Holy Father encourages all of you to let the light of that glory shine so brightly that everyone may come to recognise the inestimate value of all human life.


Even the weakest and most vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in his own image, destined to live for ever, and deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.





























  











        








We ask for your charitable prayers for those who are sick, recently deceased and those whose anniversaries are at this time.


For the sick and the housebound:


Helen Bradley, Helen O’Sullivan, Agnes Alexander, John Breslin, Margaret Deignan,  Michael Cole, Diana Johnson, Cedric Cowell, Alison McGoff,  Michael Barber, Tanya Ba Obeid,  Florence McGrath, Chris Eisen, Jim Spencer, Nicola Jacques, Margaret Hughes, Mary Egan,    Ann Harvey,  Anne Conway, Martin & Margaret Cooke,   Peter Finn,  Colman Connoly, Lil Traynor, Myrtle Hughes, Lillian Appino, Sarah Lane,  Nessa Healy,   Anne Franklin,  Mary  Morrissey,  James McNamara,  Patrick Enright, Ernie Fisher, Celia Donovan,  Erin Connor, Julia White, Mary Barry,  Edwina Toson, Ana Shaw, Pauline Hunt, Anne Nicolas,  and all who are sick and  housebound in the parish.


            Anniversaries: 


Maisie McKinney, Sir Harold Hood, Maria Assumpta Turner, Tayo Ero, Philomena White, James Morrissey, Mary Gill,  Eugene O’Keefe,  John Rainsford, Agostino Solari, Ann Mckenna, Beryl Genovese, George Johnson, Gordon de Nobrega,  Maria Bright, Frank Dorrian,  Joseph de Souza, Vincent Keane


Please Pray for the Recently Dead: Sean Enwright, Brian Wright, Roy Lundy,          Sr. Amada Martin, Aidan Gill,  Lisa McKenna, Michael Joseph L’Estrange, Joe Neary, Nancy Doyle, Gloria Cabuhal, Nelly O’Mahoney, Joseph David, Sarah Colgan,  Gus Cryan, Claire Campbell, Mark Griffin, Tony Rooney, Anna Larotonda, Maria Ines Habib Oliveira, Margaret Cooney, John Danquah,  John Murphy,  


 “Eternal rest grant unto them Lord, and let your light shine upon them. May they rest in peace.” 





       MILLERS FUNERAL      


CATHOLIC UNDERTAKERS


      Essex Rd.N1  020 7226 3886


        








   BAPTISM: To book a baptism for your child, please contact Fr. Gideon at the parish office at least 6 months before the Baptism date.  Parents of the child must be registered members of the parish. At  least one parent or guardian of the child needs to supply us with their Catholic Baptismal Certificate and the child’s Birth Certificate. God parents must  be practicing Catholics. Parents and god parents have to attend a meeting  with the catechist  or the priest before the baptism takes place. 





MARRIAGE:


 - Make your arrangements  with the priest at least six (6) months before your wedding date.





                


KOLBE’S GIFT


1st -5th October 2013 at Leicester Theatre


See poster in porch. To book, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.kolbesgift.com" ��www.kolbesgift.com� or 


phone the theatre box office on 08448 733433





PILGRIMAGE TO FATIMA


7 Days by plane with Air Portugal from London Heathrow – from 24th to 30th November 2013 for the price of £599 including all excursions and full board in Fatima – for further information please call Mrs. R. Mozzi on 020 8472 0843.





              


         CONFIRMATION PHOTOS


Photographs and CDs from Confirmation of June 15 2013 are now available. View albums and Order forms in the parish office. Also for further information you can contact photographer 07976 747 901 or email justinpip@yahoo.com





Union of Catholic Mothers (UCM)


meets on the 1st Sunday of the month after the 12:00 Noon Mass. All mothers are welcome.





  











